
CONNECTICUT GREEN & HEALTHY HOMES PROJECT 

Next Steps 

• Complete Connecticut Green & Healthy Homes Project feasibility research, 

including interviews with stakeholders across the State, and analysis of 

potential return on investment for health, housing and energy services.  

 

• Schedule virtual and in-person opportunities to continue the conversation 

about working at the intersection of Connecticut’s housing, health and energy.  

 

• Convene philanthropic partners to advance sustainable support for housing, 

health and energy in Connecticut. 

 

“The event was very 

informative. Speakers 
provided great ideas 
regarding how to 
achieve results in 
partnership with state 
and local entities.” 

-Convening Participant 

Convening Update  

From left to right: Deputy Commissioner Muniz, Dept. of Children and  Families, 

Commissioner Wilkinson, Office of Early Childhood, Commissioner Ritter, Dept. on 

Aging, Commissioner Bremby, Dept. of Social Services, Commissioner Klein, Dept. 

of Housing, Commissioner Klee, Dept. of Energy and Environmental Protection, and 

Judith Dicine, Office of the Chief State’s Attorney 

Event Highlights 

• Leaders of seven Connecticut State 

Agencies shared their vision and 

commitment to housing quality and energy 

efficiency as platforms for health, 

achievement and success for Connecticut 

residents. 

• Representatives of two energy, housing and 

health programs—United Illuminating’s 

EnergizeCT Home Energy Solutions and 

Healthy Homes Pilot, and Connecticut 

Children’s Medical Center Healthy Homes 

Program—shared lessons learned from 

their innovative work. 

• The Green & Healthy Homes Initiative 

President & CEO shared innovations in 

housing, health and energy policy and 

sustainable funding. 

• Participants shared insights and feedback 

from their work via comments and written 

feedback—including challenges and ideas for 

expanding partnerships.  

Commissioner Pino, Dept. of Public 

Health, and Bryan Garcia,   

President and CEO, Connecticut 

Green Bank 

Marcus Smith, Connecticut  Children’s Medical Center 

Healthy Homes Program, Pat McDonnell, United Illumi-

nating, Kerry O’Neill, Connecticut Green Bank 


